
PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Aboriginal
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Aboriginal
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Aboriginal 5th National Conference on Aboriginal Justice Post-Gladue 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-national-conference-on-
aboriginal-justice-post-gladue/

Aboriginal
Daniels v. Canada: Critical Update on Métis and Non-Status 

Aboriginal Rights in Canada
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/daniels-v-canada-critical-
update-on-metis-and-non-status-aboriginal-rights-in-canada/

Administrative Law
Accident Benefits at the Licence Appeal Tribunal - How Will It 

Differ From FSCO-Based Practice? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-
licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/

Administrative Law Accident Benefits: What’s Current, What’s Important? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/

Administrative Law
Acting with Integrity: What Every Tribunal Member (or 

Panel) Needs to Know
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-
every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/

Administrative Law Administrative Law and Practice - Day 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Administrative Law 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

Administrative Law CLE Freedom of Association Webinar 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-
update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-
implications/

Administrative Law
Courtroom Testimony: A Practical Skills Workshop for Police 

and other Law Enforcement Professionals Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/courtroom-testimony-practical-
skills-workshop-police-law-enforcement-professionals/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Administrative Law
Day 1 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 28
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-national-forum-
administrative-law-practice/

Administrative Law
Day 2 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-national-forum-
administrative-law-practice/

Administrative Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses Dec 2 2015
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Administrative Law Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-
every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/

Administrative Law Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-the-
unique-role-of-regulatory-bodies/

Administrative Law Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Administrative Law
Managing Employment Law Issues in the Digital Age: Data 

Ownership, Privacy and Social Media 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-employment-relationship-
in-the-digital-age/

Administrative Law
Mediation Issues and Strategies For Advanced Mediators 

and Counsel - May 14
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/2015_OPD_Winkler_OL.pdf

Administrative Law
Prosecuting and Defending Professional Discipline Cases - 

January 30, 2015
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2014_OPD_Professional_Disc_Cases_new_OL.pdf

Administrative Law
Residential Landlord-Tenant Disputes:  Essentials for 

Advocates Apr 30
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practitioners-guide-to-
residential-landlord-tenant-disputes-2/

Administrative Law
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Administrative Law The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Administrative Law The Litigator's Guide to Tribunal Advocacy - Day 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-
advocacy/

Administrative Law The Practical Guide to Federal Court Practice Feb 25
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-
court-practice/

Administrative Law
The Unsettleable Case - Advanced Strategies for Senior 

Counsel and Mediators 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

Civil Litigation
 How Civil Sexual Assault Claims Differ from Other 

Maltreatment Claims: What You Need to Know
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-civil-sexual-assault-claims-
differ-from-other-maltreatment-claims-what-you-need-to-know/

Civil Litigation 11th Annual Conference on Crown Liability
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Crown_Liability.pdf

Civil Litigation 11th Annual Personal Injury Annual Update
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Personal_Injury_Law.pdf

Civil Litigation 12th Annual Conference on Crown Liability 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-conference-on-
crown-liability-2/

Civil Litigation 12th Annual Update: Personal Injury Law & Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-
injury-law-practice/

Civil Litigation 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

Civil Litigation 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-civil-sexual-assault-claims-differ-from-other-maltreatment-claims-what-you-need-to-know/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-civil-sexual-assault-claims-differ-from-other-maltreatment-claims-what-you-need-to-know/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-conference-on-crown-liability-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-conference-on-crown-liability-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-class-actions-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-class-actions-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation 2016 Guide to Complex Issues in Estate and Tax Planning 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-
in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/

Civil Litigation
2016 Guide to Legal & Business Risk Management in Cloud 

and SaaS Based Environments 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-
risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/

Civil Litigation
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada - Day 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Civil Litigation
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Civil Litigation
8th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence - 2015
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/

Civil Litigation
9th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence - 2016
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/

Civil Litigation
Accident Benefits at the Licence Appeal Tribunal - How Will It 

Differ From FSCO-Based Practice? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-
licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/

Civil Litigation Accident Benefits: What’s Current, What’s Important? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/

Civil Litigation
Acting with Integrity: What Every Tribunal Member (or 

Panel) Needs to Know
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-
every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/

Civil Litigation Administrative Law and Practice - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Civil Litigation Administrative Law and Practice - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation Advancing or Defending Fire and Property Loss Claims
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advancing-defending-fire-
property-loss-claims/

Civil Litigation
Advocacy and Political Dissent: How Do We Safeguard the 

Independence of Canada's Watchdog Institutions? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-
independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/

Civil Litigation An Overview of a Civil Sexual Assault Claim 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/an-overview-of-a-civil-sexual-
assault-claim/

Civil Litigation
Bhasin Critical Case Update - January 19, 2015

(9:05-9:35 in Agenda of Shareholder Litigation and the 
Closely -Held Company)

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_ShareholderLitigation.pdf

Civil Litigation
Civil Sexual Assault - Online Webinar Series -- Investigations 

and Institutional Obligations After An Allegation is Made
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/investigations-and-institutional-
obligations-after-an-allegation-is-made/

Civil Litigation
Civil Sexual Assault Webinar Series -  What is the Standard of 

Care for Institutions?   
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/what-is-the-standard-of-care-
for-institutions/

Civil Litigation
Civil Sexual Assault:  How Far Back Does Liability Go? 

Limitation Periods and Their Implications  
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-far-back-does-liability-go-
limitation-periods-and-their-implications/

Civil Litigation
Civil Sexual Assault: Session 6 Resolving Sexual Assault 

Claims: What Are the Options? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/resolving-sexual-assault-claims-
what-are-the-options/

Civil Litigation
Civil Sexual Assault: Session 7 Emerging Trends in Civil Sexual 

Assault Claims: New Exposures, New Approaches to 
Preventing Claims 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/emerging-trends-in-civil-sexual-
assault-claims-new-exposures-new-approaches-to-preventing-claims/

Civil Litigation 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

Civil Litigation CLE Freedom of Association Webinar 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-
update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-
implications/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/an-overview-of-a-civil-sexual-assault-claim/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/an-overview-of-a-civil-sexual-assault-claim/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/emerging-trends-in-civil-sexual-assault-claims-new-exposures-new-approaches-to-preventing-claims/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/emerging-trends-in-civil-sexual-assault-claims-new-exposures-new-approaches-to-preventing-claims/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation
Daniels v. Canada: Critical Update on Métis and Non-Status 

Aboriginal Rights in Canada 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/daniels-v-canada-critical-
update-on-metis-and-non-status-aboriginal-rights-in-canada/

Civil Litigation
Data Breaches: Avoidance, Preparedness and Response Mar 

2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

Civil Litigation 2017 Essential Guide to Limitation Periods in Ontario
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2017-essential-guide-limitation-
periods-ontario/

Civil Litigation Ethics and Expert Witnesses
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Civil Litigation Ethics In Adjudicative Justice - Session 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Civil Litigation Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Civil Litigation
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

Civil Litigation Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Civil Litigation
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Civil Litigation Litigation Update: Data Breaches & Cybersecurity Lapses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

Civil Litigation
Managing Employment Law Issues in the Digital Age: Data 

Ownership, Privacy and Social Media 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-employment-relationship-
in-the-digital-age/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation Managing, Mediating and Litigating Estate Disputes
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/managing-mediating-and-
litigating-estate-disputes-2/

Civil Litigation
Mediation Issues and Strategies For Advanced Mediators 

and Counsel 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

Civil Litigation
Physician-Assited Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand One 

Year After Carter? F
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Civil Litigation
Practice Management Session 1 - Relationship Management 

& Client Retention: Strategies for Success Nov 17
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/relationship-management-
client-retention-strategies-for-success/

Civil Litigation
Practice Management Session 1: How to Quote/Budget Legal 

Fees
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-quotebudget-legal-
fees/

Civil Litigation
Practice Management Session 2 - Data Analysis & Collection 

for a Thriving Practice: 6 Essential Steps Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-analysis-collection-
thriving-practice-6-essential-steps/

Civil Litigation
Practice Management Session 2: Legal Project Management 

101: Managing Costs and Communications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/legal-project-management-101-
managing-costs-and-communications/

Civil Litigation Privacy and Information Management in Healthcare
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

Civil Litigation Privacy Webinar Series http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 1: Privacy 101: Overview and 

Refresher of Basic Concepts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-101-overview-and-
refresher-of-basic-concepts-3/

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 3: Update from the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner of Canada: Current and Evolving 
Concerns

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-
privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 4: Freedom of Information Update 

for the Public and Private Sectors
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/freedom-of-information-
update-for-the-public-and-private-sectors-3/

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/protecting-privacy-in-cloud-
computing-and-other-outsourcing-arrangements/

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 6: Practical Strategies for 
Safeguarding Personal Information in Cyberspace

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/

Civil Litigation
Privacy Webinar Session 7: Privacy Litigation Year-End 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-litigation-year-end-
update/

Civil Litigation Canada's Anti-Spam Law: Lessons from Enforcement to Date http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/canadas-anti-spam-law/

Civil Litigation Prosecuting and Defending Professional Discipline Cases 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/prosecuting-defending-
professional-discipline-cases/

Civil Litigation
Residential Landlord-Tenant Disputes:  Essentials for 

Advocates 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practitioners-guide-to-
residential-landlord-tenant-disputes-2/

Civil Litigation Setting Up/Knocking Down Asset Protection Structures 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-
protection-structures/

Civil Litigation Shareholder Litigation and the Closely-Held Company
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/shareholder-litigation-and-the-
closely-held-company/

Civil Litigation Small Claims 2017 Essential Law Winning Strategies
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/small-claims-2017-essential-
law-winning-strategies-paralegals-lawyers/

Civil Litigation
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practitioners-guide-to-residential-landlord-tenant-disputes-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practitioners-guide-to-residential-landlord-tenant-disputes-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-protection-structures/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-protection-structures/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation State of the (Oil) Nation: What's in the Pipeline? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-
in-the-pipeline/

Civil Litigation
Successful Settlements: Strategies and Tactics for Civil 

Litigators
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/

Civil Litigation
Succesful Settlements 2017:  Strategies and Tactics for Civil 

Litigators
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-2017-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators/

Civil Litigation
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-
webinar-series/

Civil Litigation The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Civil Litigation
The Intensive Short Course in Secured Lending and Debt 

Finance Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-
secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/

Civil Litigation
The Intensive Short Course in Secured Lending and Debt 

Finance Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-
secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/

Civil Litigation
The Litigator’s Guide To Real Estate, Construction and 

Leasing Disputes 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-real-
estate-construction-and-leasing-disputes/

Civil Litigation The Litigator's Guide to Tribunal Advocacy - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-
advocacy/

Civil Litigation
The Osgoode Short Course: Advancing or Defending the 

Brain Injury Case 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf

Civil Litigation The Practical Guide to Federal Court Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-
court-practice/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-in-the-pipeline/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-in-the-pipeline/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-webinar-series/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-webinar-series/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-real-estate-construction-and-leasing-disputes/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-real-estate-construction-and-leasing-disputes/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-advocacy/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-advocacy/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-court-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-court-practice/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Civil Litigation
The Unsettleable Case - Advanced Strategies for Senior 

Counsel and Mediators 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

Construction Managing the Troubled Construction Project
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/managing-troubled-
construction-project-dealing-delay-impact-claims/

Corporate/Commercial  Pension & Benefit Entitlements Upon Marriage Breakdown 
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/01/2014_OPD_PensionBenefit_OL.pdf

Corporate/Commercial 2016 Guide to Complex Issues in Estate and Tax Planning 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-
in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/

Corporate/Commercial
2016 Guide to Legal & Business Risk Management in Cloud 

and SaaS Based Environments 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-
risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/

Corporate/Commercial
2016 Legal Guide to Pension and Benefit Entitlements Upon 

Marriage Breakdown 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-
and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/

Corporate/Commercial 8th Annual M&A Skills Boot Camp Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/8th-annual-ma-skills-boot-
camp/

Corporate/Commercial
Advocacy and Political Dissent: How Do We Safeguard the 

Independence of Canada's Watchdog Institutions?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-
independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/

Corporate/Commercial
Bhasin Critical Case Update - January 19, 2015

(9:05-9:35 in Agenda of Shareholder Litigation and the 
Closely -Held Company)

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_ShareholderLitigation.pdf

Corporate/Commercial CLE Freedom of Association Webinar 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-
update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-
implications/

Corporate/Commercial Critical Update: The New Equity Crowdfunding Regime
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-new-equity-
crowdfunding-regime-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Corporate/Commercial Critical Update: The New Take-Over Bid Rules 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-new-take-
over-bid-rules/

Corporate/Commercial
Essential Update: Navigating Ethical Issues in IT Transactions 

Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/essential-update-navigating-
ethical-issues-transactions/

Corporate/Commercial Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Corporate/Commercial
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

Corporate/Commercial
Fundamentals of U.S. Securities Law: What Canadian 

Lawyers Need to Know 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_US_Securities_OL.pdf

Corporate/Commercial Getahun Critical Case Update
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-case-update-moore-v-
getahun-how-far-can-counsel-now-go-in-educating-expert-witnesses/

Corporate/Commercial
Intensive Short Course in Structuring, Negotiating & Drafting 

Entertainment Contracts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2015_OPD_Entertainment_Contracts_OL.pdf

Corporate/Commercial
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Corporate/Commercial
11th National Symposium on Money Laundering & Financial 

Crimes
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/11th-national-symposium-money-
laundering-financial-crimes/

Corporate/Commercial
The Short Course on Partnerships, Limited Partnerships and 

Joint Ventures
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/short-course-partnerships-
limited-partnerships-joint-ventures/

Corporate/Commercial
Practice Management Session 1 - Relationship Management 

& Client Retention: Strategies for Success Nov 17
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/relationship-management-
client-retention-strategies-for-success/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Corporate/Commercial
Practice Management Session 1: How to Quote/Budget Legal 

Fees 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-quotebudget-legal-
fees/

Corporate/Commercial
Practice Management Session 2 - Data Analysis & Collection 

for a Thriving Practice: 6 Essential Steps Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-analysis-collection-
thriving-practice-6-essential-steps/

Corporate/Commercial
Practice Management Session 2: Legal Project Management 

101: Managing Costs and Communications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/legal-project-management-101-
managing-costs-and-communications/

Corporate/Commercial Privacy Webinar Series http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 1: Privacy 101: Overview and 

Refresher of Basic Concepts
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-101-overview-and-
refresher-of-basic-concepts-3/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 3: Update from the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner of Canada: Current and Evolving 
Concerns 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-
privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 4: Freedom of Information Update 

for the Public and Private Sectors 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/freedom-of-information-
update-for-the-public-and-private-sectors-3/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/protecting-privacy-in-cloud-
computing-and-other-outsourcing-arrangements//

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 6: Practical Strategies for 
Safeguarding Personal Information in Cyberspace 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 7: Privacy Litigation Year-End 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-litigation-year-end-
update/

Corporate/Commercial
Privacy Webinar Session 8: Canada's Anti-Spam Law: Lessons 

from Enforcement to Date 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/canadas-anti-spam-law/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Corporate/Commercial Setting Up/Knocking Down Asset Protection Structures 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-
protection-structures/

Corporate/Commercial Shareholder Litigation and the Closely-Held Company 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/shareholder-litigation-and-the-
closely-held-company/

Corporate/Commercial
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

Corporate/Commercial State of the (Oil) Nation: What's in the Pipeline? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-
in-the-pipeline/

Corporate/Commercial
The Fundamentals of Partnerships, Limited Partnerships and 

Joint Ventures 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/09/2015_OPD_Partnerships_OL.pdf

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

- Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

- Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

- Day 3 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

- Day 4 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Short Course in Secured Lending and Debt 

Finance Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-
secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/

Corporate/Commercial
The Intensive Short Course in Secured Lending and Debt 

Finance Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-short-course-in-
secured-lending-and-debt-finance-4-3/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-protection-structures/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-protection-structures/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Corporate/Commercial The OsgoodePD 16th Annual Perfect Your PPSA Skills
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2015_OPD_PPSA_OL.pdf

Corporate/Commercial
The Public Interest in Securities Adjudication: Past, Present 

and Future 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Public-
Interest-in-Securities-Adjudication_OL.pdf

Criminal Law
14th National Symposium on Search and Seizure Law in 

Canada Nov 25
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/western-national-symposium-
on-search-and-seizure-law-in-canada-2/

Criminal Law
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Criminal Law
6th National Conference on Aboriginal Criminal Justice Post 

Gladue
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/6th-national-conference-on-
aboriginal-criminal-justice-post-gladue/

Criminal Law
8th Annual Intensive Course on Drafting and Reviewing 

Search Warrants 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-annual-intensive-course-
on-drafting-and-reviewing-search-warrants/

Criminal Law 8th Annual M&A Skills Boot Camp Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/8th-annual-ma-skills-boot-
camp/

Criminal Law
8th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/

Criminal Law
9th Annual Intensive Course on Drafting and Reviewing 

Search Warrants 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-annual-intensive-course-
on-drafting-and-reviewing-search-warrants/

Criminal Law
9th Bi-Annual Symposium on Search and Seizure Law in 

Canada 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Search_and_Seizure.pdf

Criminal Law
9th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Criminal Law
11th National Symposium on Money Laundering & Financial 

Crimes
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/upcoming_programs/11th-national-symposium-money-
laundering-financial-crimes/

Criminal Law
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Criminal Law Courtroom Testimony Skills Workshop 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/courtroom-testimony-a-
practical-skills-workshop-for-police-and-other-law-enforcement-professionals-2/

Criminal Law
Courtroom Testimony: A Practical Skills Workshop for Police 

and other Law Enforcement Professionals Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/09/2016_Dec_OPD_Courtroom_Testimony_OL.pdf

Criminal Law
Critical Update: The Online Crime Act (Bill C-13) and New 

Police Search Powers 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-online-
crime-act-bill-c-13-and-new-police-search-powers/

Criminal Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Criminal Law Forensic DNA Evidence: The Fundamentals
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/forensic-dna-evidence-the-
fundamentals-2/

Criminal Law Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Criminal Law
National Symposium on Expert Forensic Evidence in Criminal 

Proceedings - 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/expert-forensic-evidence-in-
criminal-proceedings/

Criminal Law Online Crime Act: Bill C-13
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-online-
crime-act-bill-c-13-and-new-police-search-powers/

Criminal Law
Physician-Assited Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand One 

Year After Carter?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-online-crime-act-bill-c-13-and-new-police-search-powers/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-online-crime-act-bill-c-13-and-new-police-search-powers/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Criminal Law
Self-Defence and Use of Force: The New and Evolving 

Substantive Defences to Violent Conduct 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/self-defence-and-use-of-force-
current-and-emerging-issues/

Criminal Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/

Criminal Law
The Latest Developments in Detention, Interviewing & 

Investigations: Law and Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/latest-developments-in-
detention-arrest-interviewing-and-interrogation-law-practice/

Education 2016 Hot Button HR Legal Issues for Education Professionals 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-hot-button-hr-legal-
issues-for-education-professionals/

Education
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Education 4th Annual Mental Health Law for Children and Youth 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

Education 5th Annual Mental Health Law for for Children and Youth
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-mental-health-law-
children-youth/

Education
Critical and Emerging Issues in School Law for K-12 Education 

Professionals - Day 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Education
Critical and Emerging Issues in School Law for K-12 Education 

Professionals - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Education
Critical and Emerging Issues in School Law for K-12 Educaiton 

Professionals
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-emerging-issues-school-
law-k-12-education-professionals/

Education Mental Health Law for Children & Youth 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/latest-developments-in-detention-arrest-interviewing-and-interrogation-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/latest-developments-in-detention-arrest-interviewing-and-interrogation-law-practice/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Education
OsgoodePD Education Law Webinar: The Educator's guide to 

Family Law Issues 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-education-law-
webinar-the-educators-guide-to-family-law-issues/

Elder law 2015 Guide to Legal Risk Management in Long-Term Care 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2015-guide-to-legal-risk-
management-in-long-term-care-3/

Elder law
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Elder law Advising the Elderly Client Day 1 Nov 4
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

Elder law Advising the Elderly Client Day 2 Nov 5
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

Elder law
Advising the Elderly Client: The 2016 Practical Guide to 

Working with Seniors 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advising-the-elderly-client-a-
practical-guide-for-legal-professionals-working-with-seniors/

Elder law
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide - April 24
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Elder law Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Elder law
Physician-Assisted Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand 

One Year After Carter? Feb 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Elder law
The 2016 Legal Guide to Consent, Capacity & Substitute 

Decision Making 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-consent-
capacity-substitute-decision-making/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 1: 

Critical Update on Privacy Rights in Long-Term Care, 
Retirement and Community Settings

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-
webinar-series/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 2: 

Show me the Money! Navigating Unique Issues with Seniors 
and their Financial Institutions 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/show-me-the-money-
navigating-unique-issues-with-seniors-and-their-financial-institutions-2/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 3: 

New Spouse/Old Money: Predatory Marriages 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/new-spouseold-money-
predatory-marriages-2/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 4: 

Unique Real Estate Issues Affecting Elderly Clients and their 
Families Feb 18

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/unique-real-estate-issues-
affecting-elderly-clients-and-their-families-2/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 5: 
Key Estate Planning Considerations for the High Conflict 

Family

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-
webinar-series/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 6: 
2016 Update: Gifting and Charitable Donations in Advance 

Care and Estate Planning

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-update-gifting-and-
charitable-donations-in-advance-care-and-estate-planning-2/

Elder law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later Apr 7

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/

Ethics & Professionalism
 Practice Management Session 3: How to Hire and Manage a 

Lawyer/Law Firm 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-hire-and-manage-a-
lawyerlaw-firm/

Ethics & Professionalism 17th Annual Perfect Your PPSA Skills Nov 16
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/17th-annual-perfect-your-ppsa-
skills/

Ethics & Professionalism Data Breaches: Avoidance, Preparedness and Response 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

Ethics & Professionalism
Essential Update: Navigating Ethical Issues in IT Transactions 

Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/essential-update-navigating-
ethical-issues-transactions/

Ethics & Professionalism Ethical Issues in Personal Injury Law & Practice Dec 16
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethical-issues-personal-injury-
law-practice/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Ethics & Professionalism Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Ethics & Professionalism Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session #1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Ethics & Professionalism Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session #2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Ethics & Professionalism
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

Ethics & Professionalism Ethics in Family Law: Managing & Assessing Capacity Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-family-law-managing-
assessing-capacity/

Ethics & Professionalism Ethics in Personal Injury Law - Assessing Capacity 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-
assessing-capacity-2/

Ethics & Professionalism Family Law Ethics - Dealing With Self-Reps 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/family-law-ethics-dealing-with-
self-reps-2-2/

Ethics & Professionalism Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Ethics & Professionalism
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Ethics & Professionalism
Managing Employment Law Issues in the Digital Age: Data 

Ownership, Privacy and Social Media 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-employment-relationship-
in-the-digital-age/

Ethics & Professionalism
Practice Management Session 1 - Relationship Management 

& Client Retention: Strategies for Success Nov 17
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/relationship-management-
client-retention-strategies-for-success/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Ethics & Professionalism
Practice Management Session 1: How to Quote/Budget Legal 

Fees
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-quotebudget-legal-
fees/

Ethics & Professionalism
Practice Management Session 2 - Data Analysis & Collection 

for a Thriving Practice: 6 Essential Steps Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-analysis-collection-
thriving-practice-6-essential-steps/

Ethics & Professionalism
Practice Management Session 2: Legal Project Management 

101: Managing Costs and Communications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/legal-project-management-101-
managing-costs-and-communications/

Ethics & Professionalism
Session 1 Sept 29 Acting with Integrity: What Every Tribunal 

Member (or Panel) Needs to Know
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-
every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/

Ethics & Professionalism
Session 7: December 13, 2016 – Computers 101: Technology 

Fundamentals for Lawyers
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/

Ethics & Professionalism
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 1: 

Critical Update on Privacy Rights in Long-Term Care, 
Retirement and Community Settings

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-on-privacy-
rights-in-long-term-care-retirement-and-community-settings-2/

Ethics & Professionalism
Wills and Estates 101: Drafting the Retainer and Will: Tips for 

Protecting Your Client, the Will and You!
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/drafting-retainer-will-tips-
protecting-client-will/

Ethics & Professionalism Wills and Estates 101: Estate Litigation for the Non-Litigator http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/estate-litigation-non-litigator/

Ethics & Professionalism
Wills and Estates 101: Estate Planning, Review & Execution: 

Key Concepts and Practice Essentials
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/estate-planning-review-
execution-key-concepts-practice-essentials/

Family Law  Pension & Benefit Entitlements Upon Marriage Breakdown 
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/01/2014_OPD_PensionBenefit_OL.pdf

Family Law  Property & Equalization
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-recent-
developments-and-complex-issues-in-property-and-equalization-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-recent-developments-and-complex-issues-in-property-and-equalization-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-recent-developments-and-complex-issues-in-property-and-equalization-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Family Law 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/

Family Law 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/

Family Law 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 3 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/

Family Law 2016 Guide to Complex Issues in Estate and Tax Planning 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-
in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/

Family Law
2016 Legal Guide to Pension and Benefit Entitlements Upon 

Marriage Breakdown 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-
and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/

Family Law
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Family Law 4th Annual Mental Health Law for Children and Youth
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

Family Law
5th Annual Recent Developments and Complex Issues in 

Child and Spousal Support 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/6th-annual-recent-
developments-and-complex-issues-in-child-and-spousal-support/

Family Law
5th Annual Recent Developments and Complex Issues in 

Property and Equalization 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-recent-
developments-and-complex-issues-in-property-and-equalization-2/

Family Law Advising the Elderly Client Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

Family Law Advising the Elderly Client Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-and-estates-workshop-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-and-estates-workshop-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-and-estates-workshop-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-and-estates-workshop-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Family Law
Advising the Elderly Client: The 2016 Practical Guide to 

Working with Seniors 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advising-the-elderly-client-a-
practical-guide-for-legal-professionals-working-with-seniors/

Family Law
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Family Law Complete Guide to Managing a Family Law Litigation File
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/complete-guide-managing-
family-law-litigation-file/

Family Law Current and Emerging Issues in Fertility Law 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/current-and-emerging-issues-in-
fertility-law-3/

Family Law Domestic Contracts
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-
drafting-domestic-contracts/

Family Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Family Law Ethics in Family Law: Managing & Assessing Capacity Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-family-law-managing-
assessing-capacity/

Family Law Family Law Ethics - Dealing With Self-Reps 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/family-law-ethics-dealing-with-
self-reps-2-2/

Family Law Forensic DNA Evidence: The Fundamentals
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/forensic-dna-evidence-the-
fundamentals-2/

Family Law Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Family Law Managing, Mediating and Litigating Estate Disputes 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/managing-mediating-and-
litigating-estate-disputes-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advising-the-elderly-client-a-practical-guide-for-legal-professionals-working-with-seniors/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advising-the-elderly-client-a-practical-guide-for-legal-professionals-working-with-seniors/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/current-and-emerging-issues-in-fertility-law-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/current-and-emerging-issues-in-fertility-law-3/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-drafting-domestic-contracts/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-drafting-domestic-contracts/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Family Law
Negotiating, Challenging and Drafting Domestic Contracts - 

Nov 7
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-
drafting-domestic-contracts-2/

Family Law
OsgoodePD Education Law Webinar: The Educator's guide to 

Family Law Issues 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-education-law-
webinar-the-educators-guide-to-family-law-issues/

Family Law
Physician-Assisted Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand 

One Year After Carter? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Family Law
Recent Development and Complex Issues in Evidence in 

Family Proceedings 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/recent-developments-and-
complex-issues-in-evidence-in-family-proceedings/

Family Law Student Investigations: The Legal and Practical Guide Nov 14
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/student-investigations-the-
legal-and-practical-guide/

Family Law
The 2016 Legal Guide to Consent, Capacity & Substitute 

Decision Making 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-consent-
capacity-substitute-decision-making/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 1: 

Critical Update on Privacy Rights in Long-Term Care, 
Retirement and Community Settings

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-
webinar-series/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 2: 

Show me the Money! Navigating Unique Issues with Seniors 
and their Financial Institutions 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/show-me-the-money-
navigating-unique-issues-with-seniors-and-their-financial-institutions-2/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 3: 

New Spouse/Old Money: Predatory Marriages 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/new-spouseold-money-
predatory-marriages-2/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 4: 

Unique Real Estate Issues Affecting Elderly Clients and their 
Families 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/unique-real-estate-issues-
affecting-elderly-clients-and-their-families-2/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 5: 
Key Estate Planning Considerations for the High Conflict 

Family

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/key-estate-planning-
considerations-for-the-high-conflict-family-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 6: 
2016 Update: Gifting and Charitable Donations in Advance 

Care and Estate Planning 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-update-gifting-and-
charitable-donations-in-advance-care-and-estate-planning-2/

Family Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/

Family Law The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Government 12th Annual Conference on Crown Liability 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-conference-on-
crown-liability-2/

Government 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

Government 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

Government 2015 Guide to Legal Risk Management in Long-Term Care 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2015-guide-to-legal-risk-
management-in-long-term-care-3/

Government
2016 Guide to Legal & Business Risk Management in Cloud 

and SaaS Based Environments 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-
risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/

Government
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada  - Day 
1 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Government
2016 National Conference: The Daniels Case & 

Understanding the New Era of Metis Rights in Canada Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-
daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/

Government 2017 Essential Guide to Limitation Periods in Ontario
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2017-essential-guide-limitation-
periods-ontario/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-national-conference-daniels-the-new-era-of-metis-rights-in-canada/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Government
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Government 4th Annual Mental Health Law for Children and Youth
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

Government 5th National Conference on Aboriginal Justice Post-Gladue
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-national-conference-on-
aboriginal-justice-post-gladue/

Government
8th Annual Intensive Course on Drafting and Reviewing 

Search Warrants 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_SearchWarrants_new_OL.pdf

Government
9th Annual Intensive Course on Drafting and Reviewing 

Search Warrants
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-annual-intensive-course-
on-drafting-and-reviewing-search-warrants/

Government
9th Bi-Annual Symposium on Search and Seizure Law in 

Canada
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Search_and_Seizure.pdf

Government
9th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/

Government
Acting with Integrity: What Every Tribunal Member (or 

Panel) Needs to Know
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/acting-with-integrity-what-
every-tribunal-member-or-panel-needs-to-know/

Government Administrative Law and Practice - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Government Administrative Law and Practice - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Government
Advocacy and Political Dissent: How Do We Safeguard the 
Independence of Canada's Watchdog Institutions? April 26

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-
independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Government
Bhasin Critical Case Update - January 19, 2015

(9:05-9:35 in Agenda of Shareholder Litigation and the 
Closely -Held Company)

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_ShareholderLitigation.pdf

Government
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Government CLE Freedom of Association Webinar 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-
update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-
implications/

Government
Daniels v. Canada: Critical Update on Métis and Non-Status 

Aboriginal Rights in Canada 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/daniels-v-canada-critical-
update-on-metis-and-non-status-aboriginal-rights-in-canada/

Government
Day 1 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 28
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Government
Day 2 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

Government 13th Annual Conference on Crown Liability 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-annual-conference-on-
crown-liability/

Government 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

Government Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Government Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session #1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Government Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session #2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Government Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Government
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Government
Legal Guide to Privacy and Information Management in 

Healthcare 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

Government Litigation Update: Data Breaches & Cybersecurity Lapses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

Government
Mediation Issues and Strategies For Advanced Mediators 

and Counsel 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

Government Mental Health Law for Children & Youth 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

Government
National Symposium on Expert Forensic Evidence in Criminal 

Proceedings - 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/expert-forensic-evidence-in-
criminal-proceedings/

Government
Negotiating, Challenging and Drafting Domestic Contracts 

Nov 7
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-
drafting-domestic-contracts-2/

Government
Physician-Assited Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand One 

Year After Carter? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Government Privacy Webinar Series http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 1: Privacy 101: Overview and 

Refresher of Basic Concepts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-drafting-domestic-contracts-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-drafting-domestic-contracts-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 2: Workplace and Employee Privacy 

Update
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/workplace-and-employee-
privacy-update-3/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 3: Update from the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner of Canada: Current and Evolving 
Concerns 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-
privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 4: Freedom of Information Update 

for the Public and Private Sectors 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/freedom-of-information-
update-for-the-public-and-private-sectors-3/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/protecting-privacy-in-cloud-
computing-and-other-outsourcing-arrangements//

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 6: Practical Strategies for 
Safeguarding Personal Information in Cyberspace

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 7: Privacy Litigation Year-End 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-litigation-year-end-
update/

Government
Privacy Webinar Session 8: Canada's Anti-Spam Law: Lessons 

from Enforcement to Date 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/canadas-anti-spam-law/

Government
Self-Defence and Use of Force: The New and Evolving 

Substantive Defences to Violent Conduct
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/self-defence-and-use-of-force-
current-and-emerging-issues/

Government
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

Government State of the (Oil) Nation: What's in the Pipeline?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-
in-the-pipeline/

Government
Successful Settlements: Strategies and Tactics for Civil 

Litigators
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Government Succesful Settlements 2017:  Strategies and Tactics
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-2017-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators/

Government
The 2016 Legal Guide to Consent, Capacity & Substitute 

Decision Making 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-consent-
capacity-substitute-decision-making/

Government
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-osgoodepd-elder-law-
webinar-series/

Government The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Government
The Litigator’s Guide To Real Estate, Construction and 

Leasing Disputes 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-real-
estate-construction-and-leasing-disputes/

Government The Litigator's Guide to Tribunal Advocacy - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-
advocacy/

Government The Practical Guide to Federal Court Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-
court-practice/

Government
The Public Interest in Securities Adjudication: Past, Present 

and Future 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Public-
Interest-in-Securities-Adjudication_OL.pdf

Government
The Unsettleable Case - Advanced Strategies for Senior 

Counsel and Mediators 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

Health Law 2015 Guide to Legal Risk Management in Long-Term Care
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2015-guide-to-legal-risk-
management-in-long-term-care-3/

Health Law
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Health Law 4th Annual Mental Health Law for Children and Youth 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/

Health Law Mental Health for Children and Youth
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-mental-health-law-
children-youth/

Health Law Advising the Elderly Client Day 1 Nov 4
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

Health Law Advising the Elderly Client Day 2 Nov 5
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

Health Law
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide - 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Health Law
Critical Legal Issues in Documentation and Charting for 

Nurses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/documentation-charting-best-
practices-current-trends/

Health Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Health Law Ethics in Personal Injury Law - Assessing Capacity 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-
assessing-capacity-2/

Health Law
Legal Guide to Privacy and Information Management in 

Healthcare 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

Health Law Legal Risk Management for Nurses in 2015 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/legal-risk-management-for-
nurses-in-2015/

Health Law Mental Health Law for Children & Youth 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/4th-annual-mental-health-law-
for-children-and-youth/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Health Law
Physician-Assisted Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand 

One Year After Carter? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Health Law Privacy and Information Management in Healthcare
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

Health Law
The 2016 Legal Guide to Consent, Capacity & Substitute 

Decision Making 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-consent-
capacity-substitute-decision-making/

Health Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 1: 

Critical Update on Privacy Rights in Long-Term Care, 
Retirement and Community Settings

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-on-privacy-
rights-in-long-term-care-retirement-and-community-settings-2/

Health Law
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/

Health Law
The Osgoode Short Course: Advancing or Defending the 

Brain Injury Case
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf

Health Law Virtual Healthcare & Telemedicine
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/virtual-healthcare-
telemedicine-management-legal-risks/

In-house Counsel  Pension & Benefit Entitlements Upon Marriage Breakdown 
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/01/2014_OPD_PensionBenefit_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel 11th Annual Conference on Crown Liability
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Crown_Liability.pdf

In-house Counsel 11th Annual Personal Injury Annual Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Personal_Injury_Law.pdf

In-house Counsel 12th Annual Conference on Crown Liability
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-conference-on-
crown-liability-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel 12th Annual Update: Personal Injury Law & Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-
injury-law-practice/

In-house Counsel 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

In-house Counsel 13th National Symposium on Class Actions - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/13th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions-2/

In-house Counsel 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

In-house Counsel
2016 Guide to Legal & Business Risk Management in Cloud 

and SaaS Based Environments 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-
risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/

In-house Counsel
2016 Legal Guide to Pension and Benefit Entitlements Upon 

Marriage Breakdown 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-
and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/

In-house Counsel 8th Annual M&A Skills Boot Camp - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/8th-annual-ma-skills-boot-
camp/

In-house Counsel 8th Annual M&A Skills Boot Camp Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/8th-annual-ma-skills-boot-
camp/

In-house Counsel
9th Bi-Annual Symposium on Search and Seizure Law in 

Canada
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Search_and_Seizure.pdf

In-house Counsel Accident Benefits: What’s Current, What’s Important?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/

In-house Counsel Accidental Benefits 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel Administrative Law and Practice - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

In-house Counsel Administrative Law and Practice - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2016/06/2016_OPD_Administrative_Law_OL-1.pdf

In-house Counsel Advising the Elderly Client Day 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly_POD_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel
Advocacy and Political Dissent: How Do We Safeguard the 

Independence of Canada's Watchdog Institutions? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/safeguarding-the-
independence-of-canadian-watchdog-institutions/

In-house Counsel
Bhasin Critical Case Update - January 19, 2015

(9:05-9:35 in Agenda of Shareholder Litigation and the 
Closely -Held Company)

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_ShareholderLitigation.pdf

In-house Counsel Bill C-13 w/ Randy Schwartz - Implications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-update-the-online-
crime-act-bill-c-13-and-new-police-search-powers/

In-house Counsel
Civil Sexual Assault - What is the Standard of Care for 

Institutions?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/what-is-the-standard-of-care-
for-institutions/

In-house Counsel
Civil Sexual Assault: Session 5 -- Investigations and 

Institutional Obligations After An Allegation is Made 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/investigations-and-institutional-
obligations-after-an-allegation-is-made/

In-house Counsel
Civil Sexual Assault: Session 6 -- Resolving Sexual Assault 

Claims: What Are the Options? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/resolving-sexual-assault-claims-
what-are-the-options/

In-house Counsel
Civil Sexual Assault: Session 7 -- Emerging Trends in Civil 

Sexual Assault Claims: New Exposures, New Approaches to 
Preventing Claims 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/emerging-trends-in-civil-sexual-
assault-claims-new-exposures-new-approaches-to-preventing-claims/

In-house Counsel CLE Freedom of Association Webinar 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-
update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-
implications/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/osgoodepd-critical-case-update-the-sccs-new-freedom-of-association-trilogy-understanding-the-practical-implications/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel Data Breaches: Avoidance, Preparedness and Response 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

In-house Counsel
Essential Update: Navigating Ethical Issues in IT Transactions 

Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/essential-update-navigating-
ethical-issues-transactions/

In-house Counsel Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

In-house Counsel
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

In-house Counsel Ethics in Personal Injury Law - Assessing Capacity 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-
assessing-capacity-2/

In-house Counsel Expert Evidence In Personal Injury C
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/03/2015_OPD_Exp_Evidence_Personal_Injury_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel
Intensive Short Course in Structuring, Negotiating & Drafting 

Entertainment Contracts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2015_OPD_Entertainment_Contracts_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

In-house Counsel
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

In-house Counsel
Legal Guide to Privacy and Information Management in 

Healthcare 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

In-house Counsel
Mediation Issues and Strategies For Advanced Mediators 

and Counsel 
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/2015_OPD_Winkler_OL.pdf



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel
Physician-Assisted Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand 

One Year After Carter?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

In-house Counsel
Practice Management Session 1 - Relationship Management 

& Client Retention: Strategies for Success Nov 17
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/practice-management-webinar-
series-ii-maintaining-thriving-legal-practice/

In-house Counsel
Practice Management Session 1: How to Quote/Budget Legal 

Fees 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/practice-management-
webinars-series-building-winwin-lawyer-client-relationships-2/

In-house Counsel
Practice Management Session 2: Legal Project Management 

101: Managing Costs and Communications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/practice-management-
webinars-series-building-winwin-lawyer-client-relationships-2/

In-house Counsel Privacy and Information Management in Healthcare 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

In-house Counsel Privacy Webinar Series http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 1: Privacy 101: Overview and 

Refresher of Basic Concepts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 2: Workplace and Employee Privacy 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 3: Update from the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner of Canada: Current and Evolving 
Concerns

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 4: Freedom of Information Update 

for the Public and Private Sectors
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 6: Practical Strategies for 
Safeguarding Personal Information in Cyberspace 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 7: Privacy Litigation Year-End 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel
Privacy Webinar Session 8: Canada's Anti-Spam Law: Lessons 

from Enforcement to Date
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-osgoodepd-webinar-series-
key-issues-in-privacy-and-information-management-2/

In-house Counsel An Overview of a Civil Sexual Assault Claim - Session 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/an-overview-of-a-civil-sexual-
assault-claim/

In-house Counsel Setting Up/Knocking Down Asset Protection Structures
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/setting-upknocking-down-asset-
protection-structures/

In-house Counsel Shareholder Litigation and the Closely-Held Company 
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/01/2015_OPD_ShareholderLitigation_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel
Short Course on Partnerships, Limited Partnerships and Joint 

Ventures
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/short-course-partnerships-
limited-partnerships-joint-ventures/

In-house Counsel
Small Claims - 2017 Essential Law, Winning Strategies for 

Paralegals and Lawyers
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/small-claims-2017-essential-
law-winning-strategies-paralegals-lawyers/

In-house Counsel
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

In-house Counsel State of the (Oil) Nation: What's in the Pipeline? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/state-of-the-oil-nation-whats-
in-the-pipeline/

In-house Counsel
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 4: 

Unique Real Estate Issues Affecting Elderly Clients and their 
Families 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/unique-real-estate-issues-
affecting-elderly-clients-and-their-families-2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/short-course-partnerships-limited-partnerships-joint-ventures/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/short-course-partnerships-limited-partnerships-joint-ventures/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/small-claims-2017-essential-law-winning-strategies-paralegals-lawyers/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/small-claims-2017-essential-law-winning-strategies-paralegals-lawyers/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

In-house Counsel
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/

In-house Counsel The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

In-house Counsel
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

In-house Counsel
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

Day 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

In-house Counsel
The Intensive Course in Canadian Securities Law and Practice 

Day 3 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-intensive-course-in-
canadian-securities-law-and-practice-4/

In-house Counsel
The Litigator’s Guide To Real Estate, Construction and 

Leasing Disputes 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-real-
estate-construction-and-leasing-disputes/

In-house Counsel The Litigator's Guide to Tribunal Advocacy - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-litigators-guide-to-tribunal-
advocacy/

In-house Counsel
The Osgoode Short Course: Advancing or Defending the 

Brain Injury Case
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel The OsgoodePD 16th Annual Perfect Your PPSA Skills 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2015_OPD_PPSA_OL.pdf

In-house Counsel The Practical Guide to Federal Court Practice
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-practical-guide-to-federal-
court-practice/

In-house Counsel
The Unsettleable Case - Advanced Strategies for Senior 

Counsel and Mediators 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Indigenous
6th National Conference on Aboriginal Criminal Justice - Post 

Gladue
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/6th-national-conference-on-
aboriginal-criminal-justice-post-gladue/

Insurance Law 11th Annual Personal Injury Annual Update
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Personal_Injury_Law.pdf

Insurance Law 12th Annual Update: Personal Injury Law & Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-
injury-law-practice/

Insurance Law 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

Insurance Law
Accident Benefits at the Licence Appeal Tribunal - How Will It 

Differ From FSCO-Based Practice? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-
licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/

Insurance Law Accident Benefits: What’s Current, What’s Important? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/

Insurance Law Accident Benefits 2017:  What's New, What's Important?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2017-whats-
new-whats-important/

Insurance Law Advancing or Defending Fire and Property Loss Claims
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advancing-defending-fire-
property-loss-claims/

Insurance Law Ethical Issues in Personal Injury Law & Practice Dec 16
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethical-issues-personal-injury-
law-practice/

Insurance Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Insurance Law
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Insurance Law Ethics in Personal Injury Law - Assessing Capacity 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-
assessing-capacity-2/

Insurance Law
Expert Evidence In Personal Injury Cases: Winning Strategies 

and Techniques
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/03/2015_OPD_Exp_Evidence_Personal_Injury_OL.pdf

Insurance Law
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Insurance Law
Physician-Assited Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand One 

Year After Carter? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Insurance Law
Successful Settlements: Strategies and Tactics for Civil 

Litigators
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/

Insurance Law The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Insurance Law
The Osgoode Short Course: Advancing or Defending the 

Brain Injury Case
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf

Insurance Law
The Unsettleable Case - Advanced Strategies for Senior 

Counsel and Mediators 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-
winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-
strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/

IT Law
2016 Guide to Legal & Business Risk Management in Cloud 

and SaaS Based Environments 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-legal-business-
risk-management-in-cloud-and-saas-based-environments/

IT Law
9th National Symposium on Tech Crime and Electronic 

Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/9th-national-symposium-on-
tech-crime-and-electronic-evidence-2/

IT Law Data Breaches: Avoidance, Preparedness and Response 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-contract/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-contract/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/3rd-annual-winkleriamosgoodepdconference-on-mediationthe-unsettleable-case-advanced-strategies-for-senior-counsel-and-mediators/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

IT Law
Essential Update: Navigating Ethical Issues in IT Transactions 

Dec 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/essential-update-navigating-
ethical-issues-transactions/

IT Law Ethics and Expert Witnesses
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

IT Law
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

IT Law
Intensive Short Course in Structuring, Negotiating & Drafting 

Entertainment Contracts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/06/2015_OPD_Entertainment_Contracts_OL.pdf

IT Law
Legal Guide to Privacy and Information Management in 

Healthcare
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

IT Law Litigation Update: Data Breaches & Cybersecurity Lapses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

IT Law
Managing Employment Law Issues in the Digital Age: Data 

Ownership, Privacy and Social Media
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-employment-relationship-
in-the-digital-age/

IT Law Privacy and Information Management in Healthcare 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-2016-legal-guide-to-
privacy-information-management-in-healthcare-2/

IT Law Privacy Webinar Series http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

IT Law
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-webinar-series/

IT Law
Privacy Webinar Session 6: Practical Strategies for 
Safeguarding Personal Information in Cyberspace 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

IT Law
Privacy Webinar Session 8: Canada's Anti-Spam Law: Lessons 

from Enforcement to Date 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/canadas-anti-spam-law/

IT Law
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf

Labour & Employment
 Pension & Benefit Entitlements Upon Marriage Breakdown - 

2015
http://osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/01/2014_OPD_PensionBenefit_OL.pdf

Labour & Employment 2016 Hot Button HR Legal Issues for Education Professionals
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-hot-button-hr-legal-
issues-for-education-professionals/

Labour & Employment
2016 Legal Guide to Pension and Benefit Entitlements Upon 

Marriage Breakdown 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-to-pension-
and-benefit-entitlements-upon-marriage-breakdown/

Labour & Employment
Critical and Emerging Issues in School Law for K-12 Education 

Professionals - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Labour & Employment
Critical and Emerging Issues in School Law for K-12 Education 

Professionals - Day 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Labour & Employment
Day 1 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 28
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-national-forum-
administrative-law-practice/

Labour & Employment
Day 2 12th Annual National Forum: Administrative Law & 

Practice Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-national-forum-
administrative-law-practice/

Labour & Employment Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Labour & Employment Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session 1
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Labour & Employment Ethics in Adjudicative Justice - Session 2
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-administrative-justice-
webinar-series/

Labour & Employment
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

Labour & Employment Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Labour & Employment
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Labour & Employment
Managing Employment Law Issues in the Digital Age: Data 

Ownership, Privacy and Social Media 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-employment-relationship-
in-the-digital-age/

Labour & Employment
Privacy Webinar Session 2: Workplace and Employee Privacy 

Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/workplace-and-employee-
privacy-update-3/

Labour & Employment
Privacy Webinar Session 3: Update from the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner of Canada: Current and Evolving 
Concerns 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/update-from-the-office-of-the-
privacy-commissioner-of-canada-current-and-evolving-concerns/

Labour & Employment School Law - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Labour & Employment School Law - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/critical-and-emerging-issues-in-
school-law-for-k-12-education-professionals-4/

Labour & Employment
Session 8: December 20, 2016 – Workplace and Employee 

Privacy Update
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/workplace-and-employee-
privacy-update-3/

Labour & Employment
Social Media in the Workplace: The Latest Challenges 

(Module 5 of HR Certificate)
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2016_OPD_HR_Certificate.pdf



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Labour & Employment The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Personal Injury 11th Annual Personal Injury Annual Update 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Personal_Injury_Law.pdf

Personal Injury 12th Annual Update: Personal Injury Law & Practice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-
injury-law-practice/

Personal Injury 14th National Symposium on Class Actions
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/14th-national-symposium-on-
class-actions/

Personal Injury 17th Annual Perfect Your PPSA Skills Nov 16
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/western-national-symposium-
on-search-and-seizure-law-in-canada-2/

Personal Injury
Accident Benefits at the Licence Appeal Tribunal - How Will It 

Differ From FSCO-Based Practice? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-
licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/

Personal Injury Accident Benefits: What’s Current, What’s Important? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-
current-whats-important/

Personal Injury Accident Benefits 2017:  What's New, What's Important?
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2017-whats-
new-whats-important/

Personal Injury Advancing or Defending Fire and Property Loss Claims
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advancing-defending-fire-
property-loss-claims/

Personal Injury Ethical Issues in Personal Injury Law & Practice Dec 16
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethical-issues-personal-injury-
law-practice/

Personal Injury Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-update-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/western-national-symposium-on-search-and-seizure-law-in-canada-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/western-national-symposium-on-search-and-seizure-law-in-canada-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-at-the-licence-appeal-tribunal-how-will-it-differ-from-fsco-based-practice-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/accident-benefits-2016-whats-current-whats-important/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethical-issues-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethical-issues-personal-injury-law-practice/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Personal Injury
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

Personal Injury Ethics in Personal Injury Law - Assessing Capacity
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-
assessing-capacity-2/

Personal Injury
Expert Evidence In Personal Injury Cases: Winning Strategies 

and Techniques 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2015/03/2015_OPD_Exp_Evidence_Personal_Injury_OL.pdf

Personal Injury Judges' Top Tips on Civility in the Courtroom 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-
the-courtroom/

Personal Injury
Successful Settlements: Strategies and Tactics for Civil 

Litigators 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/

Personal Injury Succesful Settlements 2017:  Strategies and Tactics
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-2017-
strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators/

Personal Injury The Civil Litigator's Survival Guide to Evidence 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-
guide-to-evidence-2/

Personal Injury
The Osgoode Short Course: Advancing or Defending the 

Brain Injury Case
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2014/10/2015_OPD_Brain_Injury_OL.pdf

Practice Management
 Practice Management Session 3: How to Hire and Manage a 

Lawyer/Law Firm
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-hire-and-manage-a-
lawyerlaw-firm/

Practice Management Data Breaches: Avoidance, Preparedness and Response
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-breaches-avoidance-
preparedness-and-response/

Practice Management
Ethics in eDiscovery:  Avoiding Preservation, Collection & 

Authentication Blunders Dec 9
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-
preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-ediscovery-avoiding-preservation-collection-authentication-blunders/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-assessing-capacity-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-in-personal-injury-law-assessing-capacity-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-the-courtroom/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/judges-top-tips-on-civility-in-the-courtroom/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/successful-settlements-strategies-and-tactics-for-civil-litigators-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-civil-litigators-survival-guide-to-evidence-2/


PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Practice Management
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Practice Management Litigation Update: Data Breaches & Cybersecurity Lapses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/privacy-litigation-year-end-
update/

Practice Management
Practice Management Session 1 - Relationship Management 

& Client Retention: Strategies for Success Nov 17
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/relationship-management-
client-retention-strategies-for-success/

Practice Management
Practice Management Session 1: How to Quote/Budget Legal 

Fees 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/how-to-quotebudget-legal-
fees/

Practice Management
Practice Management Session 2 - Data Analysis & Collection 

for a Thriving Practice: 6 Essential Steps Nov 29
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/data-analysis-collection-
thriving-practice-6-essential-steps/

Practice Management
Practice Management Session 2: Legal Project Management 

101: Managing Costs and Communications
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/legal-project-management-101-
managing-costs-and-communications/

Practice Management
Privacy Webinar Session 5: Protecting Privacy in Cloud 

Computing and Other Outsourcing Arrangements 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/protecting-privacy-in-cloud-
computing-and-other-outsourcing-arrangements/

Practice Management
Session 7: December 13, 2016 – Computers 101: Technology 

Fundamentals for Lawyers
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/computers-101-technology-
fundamentals-for-lawyers/

Wills & Estates  Property & Equalization 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/5th-annual-recent-
developments-and-complex-issues-in-property-and-equalization-2/

Wills & Estates 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/

Wills & Estates 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Wills & Estates 12th Annual Intensive Wills and Estates Workshop - Day 3
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/12th-annual-intensive-wills-
and-estates-workshop-3/

Wills & Estates 2016 Guide to Complex Issues in Estate and Tax Planning 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-guide-to-complex-issues-
in-estate-and-tax-planning-2/

Wills & Estates
2nd National Symposium on Mental Disorder: At the 

Crossroads of Mental Health and Criminal Justice 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2nd-national-symposium-on-
mental-disorder-at-the-crossroads-of-mental-health-and-criminal-justice-2/

Wills & Estates Advising the Elderly Client Day 1 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly.pdf

Wills & Estates Advising the Elderly Client Day 2 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/2015_OPD_Advising_the_elderly.pdf

Wills & Estates
Advising the Elderly Client: The 2016 Practical Guide to 

Working with Seniors 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/advising-the-elderly-client-a-
practical-guide-for-legal-professionals-working-with-seniors/

Wills & Estates
Carter v. Canada: A Critical Update on Physician-Assisted 

Suicide 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/carter-v-canada-a-critical-
update-on-physician-assisted-suicide/

Wills & Estates Current and Emerging Issues in Fertility Law
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/current-and-emerging-issues-in-
fertility-law-3/

Wills & Estates Domestic Contracts 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-
drafting-domestic-contracts/

Wills & Estates Ethics and Expert Witnesses 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/ethics-and-expert-witnesses-2-
2/

Wills & Estates Forensic DNA Evidence: The Fundamentals 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/forensic-dna-evidence-the-
fundamentals-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Wills & Estates
Ken Adams on Drafting Clearer Contracts Webinar Series 

Session 1 - The Front and Back of the Contract
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/the-front-and-back-of-the-
contract/

Wills & Estates Managing, Mediating and Litigating Estate Disputes 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/managing-mediating-and-
litigating-estate-disputes-2/

Wills & Estates
Negotiating, Challenging and Drafting Domestic Contracts 

Nov 7
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/negotiating-challenging-and-
drafting-domestic-contracts-2/

Wills & Estates
Physician-Assited Dying in Canada: Where Do We Stand One 

Year After Carter? 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-dying-in-
canada-where-do-we-stand-one-year-after-carter/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 Legal Guide to Consent, Capacity & Substitute 

Decision Making 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-legal-guide-consent-
capacity-substitute-decision-making/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 2: 

Show me the Money! Navigating Unique Issues with Seniors 
and their Financial Institutions 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/show-me-the-money-
navigating-unique-issues-with-seniors-and-their-financial-institutions-2/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 3: 

New Spouse/Old Money: Predatory Marriages 
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/new-spouseold-money-
predatory-marriages-2/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 4: 

Unique Real Estate Issues Affecting Elderly Clients and their 
Families 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/unique-real-estate-issues-
affecting-elderly-clients-and-their-families-2/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 5: 
Key Estate Planning Considerations for the High Conflict 

Family 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/key-estate-planning-
considerations-for-the-high-conflict-family-2/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 6: 
2016 Update: Gifting and Charitable Donations in Advance 

Care and Estate Planning 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/2016-update-gifting-and-
charitable-donations-in-advance-care-and-estate-planning-2/

Wills & Estates
The 2016 OsgoodePD Elder Law Webinar Series Session 7: 
Physician Assisted Suicide and the Implications of Carter: 

One Year Later 

http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/physician-assisted-suicide-and-
the-implications-of-carter-one-year-later-2/



PRACTICE AREA PROGRAM NAME Website Link 

Wills & Estates
Wills and Estates 101: Drafting the Retainer and Will: Tips for 

Protecting Your Client, the Will and You!
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/drafting-retainer-will-tips-
protecting-client-will/

Wills & Estates Wills and Estates 101: Estate Litigation for the Non-Litigator http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/estate-litigation-non-litigator/

Wills & Estates
Wills and Estates 101: Estate Planning, Review & Execution: 

Key Concepts and Practice Essentials
http://www.osgoodepd.ca/programs_on_demand/estate-planning-review-
execution-key-concepts-practice-essentials/
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